
Conyers Denture Laboratory

Thank you for choosing Conyers Dental Laboratory to repair your denture or partial. If 
your denture is more than 5-7 years old, we recommend seeing one of our doctors 
before we repair your partial or denture. It is very important that the doctor determine if 
the denture is worthy of repair and if its current function does more harm than good to 
your mouth. Once we can assess what needs to be done, we will be able to provide you 
with an accurate price for the repair.

Please take the case pan given to you and remove your prosthesis in the restroom and 
please be sure to clean any material off the denture prior to submission. The materials 
that are used to repair the denture will not adhere to your denture properly if the 
surfaces of your denture are not free of residue.

If your denture requires a deeper cleaning, we may need to assess a cleaning charge.  
Typically, any denture more than 7 years of age will have to be cleaned in order for the 
repair to be successful. There is a $35.00 dollar surcharge for this service.

We have been serving Rockdale County and Metro Atlanta since 1976 and are proud of 
the superior work our lab produces. Please adhere to the rules and regulations in order 
for us to produce the best repair possible. While we are confident about our service, any 
denture or partial not made by our lab cannot be guaranteed upon repair.

Thank you for choosing Conyers Dental Lab

I have read the above statement and agree to have my prosthesis repaired.

Patient:______________________________________________ Date:_________


